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The contents of the meeting of the 7th Toyoake City Futamuradai area newly-established new school 
arrangements committee are as follows.

◇ Matters under consideration for the opening of Futamuradai elementary school

◇ Details on renovation work

◇ School route test run for students at 
Karatake elementary school

A school route test run was held on 
Thursday, June 18, 2020 at Karatake 
elementary school under the watchful and 
protective eyes of a number of parents, 
guardians and local residents.

A school song will be composed for the students to sing at the first graduation ceremony to be held 
after the school opens (March 2022). Students and faculty from both schools will be invited to think 
of phrases that can be used as lyrics, and after selection, a songwriter/composer will be requested 
to compose the school song.

Two years of construction began at Soho elementary school in conjunction with the opening of 
Futamuradai Elementary School in April 2021. Regular classrooms where students will spend their time 
will be renovated, and some special classrooms, such as the science room, will be refurbished.

The general affairs, education and PTA subcommittees are considering a number of issues in 
preparation for the school to open. Decisions have already been reached on the school's name, emblem 
and routes. Plans for school events and other functions are being discussed at both schools, and 
arrangements for creating the school song are moving forward.

Inquiry at Toyoake city hall      School Education Division【℡】0562-92-8316

All the decision made by the Toyoake city Futamuradai area newly-established 
school arrangements committee will be publicized. If you have questions, 
please inquiry at Toyoake city hall School Education Division.
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